
 
 

 

Event Memo 
 
 
Event: Sebring International Raceway 
Memo: #1 
Date: September 26, 2020 
 
To: The F4 U.S. and FR Americas Championship Teams & Drivers 
From: The Event organizers 
 
 
Per the Race Director, track limits will not be enforced on the entry to Turn 16 this weekend at Sebring. 
All other track limits remain in effect. 
 
 
For both FR & F4 qualifying sessions, drivers will depart pre-grid and drive directly onto pit lane and 
proceed down and stop at pit out. F4 cars will be released at 2 second intervals onto the track for 
qualifying. FR cars will be released at one time. 
 


